
    c/o Arzu Cetinkaya 
        Bernkasteler Straße 21, 53175 Bonn 

          Bonn, September 14th 2021 
Dear parents, 
„Kultur verbindet e.V.“ is happy to invite your child _______________________ to the 
following excursion:

When: Thursday, October 14th 2021, 11:00 a.m. – 1 p.m.
Where: Haus der Natur (House of Nature), Bonn-Waldau

(We will catch the bus 602 at Bonn Central Station and will get off at the bus stop at Venusberg – Waldau. 
The bus leaves Bonn Central Station at 10.12 Uhr and again at 10.32 Uhr)

Discovering autumn. We will meet the forest warden and have a guided walk through 
the autumnal forest. We are going to try to spot some wild animals, we will collect 
colorful leaves and learn how wild animals prepare for winter. Afterwards we can visit 
the "Haus der Natur" (house of nature, a museum), the playground or the deer park.
Please wear sturdy shoes and clothing suitable for the weather!  Please also bring a medical mask, something to drink 
and a snack.  Parents and mentors are invited to come along. Free of charge. 

Bildquelle: Pixabay 

Register with
Frauke Rheingans 

Phone: 0160 – 996 733 54  
Mail: frauke.rheingans@kulturverbindet-bonn.de 

or with me:
……………………………………… Phone:...............................................................

Mail:………………………………………………………… 
(Dear mentors: please enter your name/telephone number or e-mail address here if you 
would like to register a child on behalf of his/her parents. If the parents agree with the 
child's participation in the event, register the child with Mrs. Rheingans). 

Any valid registration will be confirmed by phone or e-mail.
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